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WE ARE SORRY TO INFORM YOU THAT IN LIGHT OF RECENT GOVERNMENT ADVICE AND TO HELP PREVENT THE SPREAD OF THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19), WE HAVE DECIDED THAT IT WOULD BE IN THE BEST INTERESTS OF OUR CLIENTS AND STAFF TO TEMPORARILY SUSPEND THE PROVISION OF FACE-TO- FACE APPOINTMENTS AT THE CLINIC.
IF YOU HAVE ANY PHYSIO RELATED ISSUES DURING THIS TIME AND WOULD LIKE TO SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF STAFF, PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CALL 01614390569.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN THESE DIFFICULT TIMES. 
BEST WISHES FROM ALL OF US AT BRAMHALL PHYSIO
